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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Service • Worship 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 8:00 and 10:00 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish/English) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m. 

First Friday 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 
First Friday of the month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment  

The  Assumption  of  the  Blessed  Virgin  Mary 
Holy Day Mass Schedule (Day of Obligation) 

Wednesday, August 14 (Vigil) 
5:15 p.m. 

Thursday, August 15 
6:30 a.m.  12:10 p.m.  6:00 p.m. 

The money collected during the Masses on the Feast of the 
Assumption will be given to the Safe House of Southeast 
Missouri. The Safe House is a domestic violence agency 
that provides safe shelter and a 24-hour crisis hotline 
service as a source of immediate help for victims of 
domestic violence. 

the 

Living  
Bread 

John 6:51 

Blessing of the Backpacks 

At all of the Masses on the weekend of August 17-18, 
school-aged children are invited to bring their backpacks 
to Church. After Holy Communion, children will be asked 
to stand with their backpacks and have them blessed for 
the upcoming school year. Whether they are carrying their 
first boxes of crayons to preschool or lugging a locker-full 
of textbooks from class to class, the backpacks are a 
symbol of the students’ call to grow in wisdom. All students (public school, 
home-schooled, or SVS parish school) are joyfully invited to bring their 
backpacks. As God’s gift of learning is celebrated, pray for His special blessing 
on students for the school year. 



August 11, 2024 

“The gifts of God that the angel brought to Elijah — food, water, rest, and 

encouragement — were given, not for his own good alone, but to 
strengthen him for service. How am I using my gifts to serve others? 

 • Mass Intentions • 

Monday, August 12  
St. Jane Frances de Chantal 

 6:30 am Geneva Viox  

Tuesday, August 13 
Sts. Pontian and Hippolytus 
 6:30 am Jackie Siebert  

Wednesday, August 14 
St. Maximilian Kolbe 
 6:30 am Edward and Clara Messmer  

 5:15 pm Don Koehler     

Thursday, August 15 
The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 6:30 am Collin McGuire  

 12:10 pm Donald Henson  

 6:00 pm Robert and Anna Drury  

Friday, August 16 St. Stephen of Hungary 
 6:30 am Elle Jean Bowman  

Saturday, August 17 
 6:30 am David and LeDeva Enderle  

 5:00 pm Pauline Weber  

Sunday, August 18   
Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  8:00 am Allen and Jeanette Buchheit (living) 

 10:00 am Anthony Dall  

 3:00 pm St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 
 (Bilingual)  

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember Hudson Reinagel, Judy Roth, 
the sick, the hospitalized, and those who care for 
them. Pray also for homebound St. Vincent  
parishioners. 

Immediate ALPHA Need! 

Fall ALPHA is in need of a 
Virtus-trained adult to 

supervise child care from 
11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

each Sunday from 
September 8 - November 24. 

This will be a paid position.  

If interested, please contact the 
parish office at 573-335-7667 
or contactus@svparish.com. 

 

Thank you for prayerfully 
considering this ministry. 

 

EXTEND MERCY TOWARDS OTHERS, 
SO THAT THERE CAN BE NO ONE IN NEED WHOM YOU MEET WITHOUT HELPING. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

The Source and Summit ... 

Eucharistic Revival 2022-2025 

If you missed the historic 10th National Eucharistic Congress or want to 
relive the experience, you are encouraged to find most of the events, 
including the inspiring talks, Masses, and the Eucharistic Procession in 
downtown Indianapolis, at the following websites: 

• relevantradio.com 
• ondemand.ewtn.com 
• youtube.com 

Our Eucharistic Revival is entering its third year. As we continue to deepen 
our understanding and experience of the Eucharist, this new year will focus 
on embracing our call to mission. Stay tuned for special events and 
initiatives designed to inspire and equip us for mission. If you missed the 
book study “Jesus in the Eucharist” last year, it will be offered again in the 
fall.  Details will be announced soon. 

Council of Catholic Women News 
Six members of the St. Vincent de Paul Council of Catholic Women will 
attend the National Council of Catholic Women Convention August 13-17 
in Oklahoma City. Please keep them in prayer as they travel. 

The 2024-25 officers for the Council are President Kathy Berkbigler, Vice 
President Judy McGuire, Secretary Barb Hagler, and Treasurer Millie 
Hinkle. The next monthly meeting will be Monday, August 26, at 6:00 
p.m. in the lower meeting room. 



SEMO Area Ultreyas are held the third Saturday of 
each month. The next Ultreya will take place on 
Saturday, August 17, 2024, and will be held at St. 
Ambrose Parish, Chaffee. Morning prayers begin at 
9:00 a.m. in the church with grouping, refreshments, 
and socializing to follow. Come share the joy with 
fellow Cursillistas. De Colores! 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - August 4, 2024 

 Collection $ 18,037.00 

 E-Tithing $ 352.00 

 Total $ 18,389.00 

 Weekly Budget $ 35,000.00 

Difference (7-1-24 to 8-4-24)  - $ 19,006.53 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

May He Rest in Peace 
Sympathy is extended to the family of 
Leland Phillips, father of Kari Beussink. 

May he and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

  • The Week Ahead • 

Monday, August 12 
 7:15 am St. Vincent de Paul Society 

Tuesday, August 13 
 10:00 am Mass at Heartland Care 

 2:00 pm Finance Council 

 5:30 pm Home and School Parent Meeting 

Wednesday, August 14 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilts 

 9:00 am Mass at Veterans Home 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

Thursday, August 15 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 

Friday, August 16 

Saturday, August 17 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 12:00 noon) 
 9:00 am Confirmation Sponsor Workshop 

 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

 6:00 pm Prayer Ministry 

Sunday, August 18 
 9:00 am Prayer Ministry 

 10:00 am Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

 11:00 am Alpha Training Meeting 

 4:30 pm Baptismal Prep 

 6:30 pm Dead Theologians (Youth Ministry) 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Readings - August 18, 2024 

Proverbs 9:1-6  Ephesians 5:15-20 
John 6:51-58 

Baptismal Prep 
Parents and godparents are required to attend a baptismal 
preparation class before a child is baptized in the Catholic faith. 
The next class is scheduled for Sunday, August 18, at 4:30 
p.m. and will be held in the upper meeting room of Church. 
Additional classes will be held on September 15, October 20, 
November 17, and December 15. Contact the parish office to register and to fill 
out a baptismal registration form. 

 The school office will be open 
from 8:00 a.m. -  3:00 p.m. 

Monday, August 12, 
Tuesday, August 13, 

and Friday, August 16. 
If you need to contact the school, 
please call 573-334-9594 or email 
kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net.  

Thursday Afternoon Bible Study 
Beginning August 22, 2024  1:00 - 2:45 p.m. 

Upper Meeting Room, St. Vincent de Paul Church 

Register by calling 335-7667 (parish office) or 335-1538 

The Spiritual Exercises: A Heart Centered Approach is a retreat 
presented by Fr. James Kubicki, S.J., M.Div. in 12 DVD talks based on the 
Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius Loyola, founder of the Jesuits. In this 
retreat, you will explore Scripture, personal anecdotes, and in his down-to-
earth style, Father will lead you to a deeper knowledge of the personal love of 
God and to a deeper level in your spiritual lives. There is an $8.00 fee to cover 
the cost of study guides available to those who register by August 19. 
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 • Contact Information • 

❖❖❖ 

eGiving at St. Vincent 

Many parishioners use eGiving through 
Faith Direct. Giving of your gift of Treasure 
in this way is easy. eGiving is especially 
important in the summer months, when 
families may be out of town on the 
weekends. Regular giving through Faith 
Direct allows St. Vincent de Paul Parish to 
continue year-round ministries. Using 
Faith Direct is simple. Just 
visit faith.direct/MO885 or 
use the QR Code to get 
started with making yourself 
a grateful giver. 

Back to School Bash 

Join Notre Dame Regional High School for the Back to School Bash! The 
bash will be held on Tuesday, August 13, in Notre Dame’s King Hall 
from 9:00 - 11:00 a.m. Celebrate the last days of summer by dropping off 
your pre-k to 5th grader for a few hours of fun crafts, games and hands-on 
activities! The cost is $20 per child. The event is sponsored by Notre 
Dame’s Student for Life organization and proceeds go to help fund student 
participation in the March for Life. Sign up at www.notredamehighschool. 
org/schoolbash and give your kids a memorable end to their summer while 
supporting a great cause.  

For more info, contact Gail Timpe at gailtimpe@notredamecape.org. 

“This is our God” Concert and Guest Speaker 
You are invited to a special musical concert, “This is Our God,” at the 
National Shrine of Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal in Perryville, 
Missouri, on Sunday, August 18, at 1:00 p.m.  The performers will 
include Taylor Davis, Liam Hoeh, and Karen Pearce. A variety of songs will 
be performed such as “Ave Maria” and “Oceans.” Following the concert, 
author Debbie Ringwald will talk about her new book, Letters to Shirley, at 
2:00 p.m. in the Shrine Church. For more info, phone 1-800-264-6279.  
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Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
presents weekend experiences for 
married couples to rekindle romance, 
enhance meaningful communication, 
and deepen and renew commitment. 
Below are the final 2024 experiences. 
Sign up now as space is limited. For 
more information or to apply, go to 
wwme.org, or call Terry and Eric 
Engholm at 314-649-7317. Upcoming 
dates include ... 

• September 27 - 29, 2024 
St. Peters, Missouri 

• October 11 - 13, 2024 
Springfield, Illinois 

• December 6 - 8, 2024 
St. Peters, Missouri 

Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 

If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have 

questions, please fill out the form and place it in the collection basket. You may 

also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. 

Please feel free to contact parish office staff anytime during regular office hours, 

Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at 

contactus@svparish or call 335-7667. A parish registration form is available at 

http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name __________________________________________________  

Street Address ____________________________________________  

City/State/Zip  ____________________________________________  

Phone ______________  Email _______________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.               I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member.  

Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. 

 

Congratulations to ... 
the following St. Vincent parishioners  

as they celebrate their 
Wedding Anniversaries 

 15 Years  
Brandon and Cathleen DeWitt 

 20 Years  
Lorenzo Velasco and Alejandra Cruz 

Justin and Lenell Hahn 

 25 Years  
Shane and Maria Mizicko 

 35 Years  
Jeff and Lisa Unterreiner 

 45 Years  
Aaron and Paul Horrell 

 55 Years  
Richard and Rebecca Essner 

 63 Years  
Bill and Loretta Vandeven 

 66 Years  
Gene and Loretta Beussink 

Please continue to pray for all married 
couples and those preparing for marriage. 

Parish Feast Day Celebration 
Saturday, October 5 

Enjoy a day of volunteer options, 
outdoor Mass, great food, 

games, and music. 

 More info to come  

St. Mary Cemetery News 

Due to rising maintenance costs, St. Mary Cemetery will be raising their 
fees effective September 14, 2024. Although expenses have continued to 
climb the fees have not increased in more than 15 years. Contracts dated 
prior to September 15, 2024, will be honored at current prices. For 
questions and more information, contact Bob Stricker at 573-334-5466. 

Video Livestreaming During Mass 
Livestreaming of the weekend Masses to the upper meeting room will take 
place at the 5:00 p.m. Saturday Mass and the 8:00 a.m. Sunday Mass. 
Because Children’s Liturgy of the Word takes place in the upper meeting 
room during the 10:00 a.m. Mass, livestreaming is not available at that 
time. Hopefully livestreaming is helpful for those who find it difficult to 
attend Mass in the Church. 

Position Available 
St. Vincent de Paul School is seeking a full-time custodian for the 2024- 
2025 school year. Hours are 11:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. Monday - Friday. 
Employment includes an hourly wage and benefits. Applicant must 
complete Virtus training and a background check. For an application 
or more information, please contact St. Vincent de Paul Parish office at 
573-335-7667. 

EXTEND MERCY TOWARDS OTHERS SO THAT 
THERE CAN BE NO ONE IN NEED 

WHOM YOU MEET WITHOUT HELPING. 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

file:///C:/Users/suzann%20cross/Documents/Weekend%20Pillar%20Stuff/4.2021%20Experience%20Bulletin%20Announcement.docx
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Update on Feasibility Study 
The result of the feasibility study which assessed the interest and 
opinion of St. Vincent parishioners for the three-fold purpose of: 

1. rehab of the DePaul Center (Old Notre Dame High School) into 
a Parish Center; 

2. reclamation of rooms for additional classrooms in the school 
along with roof replacement of the old school section; and 

3. increasing the Gathering Space of Church, including the 
remodeling of the Church Sanctuary. 

I am personally grateful to everyone who took time to fill out a survey 
or came for an interview. Your input has been most valuable. I am now 
collaborating with parish leadership in processing the report given by 
Gretchen Gambon who helped with the feasibility study. In a few 
weeks I should be able to provide the full analysis of what the results of 
the study were. I can say this, the feasibility study was positive and 
encouraging. Once again, thank you to everyone who took part in the 
survey. I look forward to sharing more information as we move 
forward with recommendations from parish leadership. Please hold up 
this process in your prayers to the Holy Spirit, St. Joseph and St. 
Vincent for wisdom and guidance. We rely on the help of God! 

~ Father Rick 

August 11, 2024 

Celebrating the Sacraments 
Celebrando los Sacramentos 

Marriage: Please contact the parish 
office at least six months in advance. (If 
you have been married before, an 
annulment may need to be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comuníquese 
con la oficina parroquial por lo menos 
con seis meses de antelación. (Si usted 
ha estado casado antes, una anulación 
del matrimonio puede necesitar ser 
hecha primero.) 

••• 

Baptism: Your family needs to be 
registered in the parish for three months 
prior to the baptism. It is necessary to 
schedule baptismal preparation classes 
six weeks prior to your child’s baptism. 
Taking the baptism class prior to birth is 
encouraged! Contact the parish office  at 
573-335-7667.  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser inscritos 
en la parroquia por lo menos 3 meses 
antes de bautizar. También los padres 
tienen que celebrar la santa misa cada fin 
de semana. La clase de preparación para 
el bautismo para padres y padrinos es 
cada último lunes del mes. Favor de 
comunicarse con Padre Rick una semana 
antes al 573-335-7667.  

••• 

Anointing of the Sick: If you are going 
to the hospital for a planned surgery, 
please call the parish office so this 
Sacrament can be celebrated with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si usted va 
al hospital para una cirugía planificada, 
por favor llame a la oficina parroquial 
para que este Sacramento pueda ser 
celebrado con usted. 

Salad for the Fathers 
Once a week, Salad for the Fathers Ministry supplies a large lettuce salad 
(chef salad, cobb salad, fresh spinach salad, garden salad, etc.) to Father 
Rick, Father John, and Seminarian Daniel. This is in appreciation for the 
time and service they give to the parish family. It’s a small way to say thank 
you and provide refreshment and retreat. If you would like to assist with 
this ministry, please use the QR code or sign up at https://signup.com/go/
asyQDwa. Please deliver your meal (dinner rolls are okay but no desserts 
please) to the rectory at 741 N. Forest Avenue between 5:00 
- 6:00 p.m. If you have questions, contact Beverly at the 
parish office by calling 335-7667, Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 
4:30 p.m. Thank you for sharing your time, talent, and 
harvest! 

DECLINE TO SIGN 
10 Reasons ... 
1. Parental Consent laws will be eliminated 
2. Partial-birth / Late-term abortions on demand 
3. Abortion - all nine months 
4. Health and Safety standards eliminated 
5. Missouri’s 52+ pro-life laws will be eliminated 
6. Women lose ability to sue for malpractice 
7. PRCs forced to refer for abortion 
8. Ultrasound eliminated 
9. Significant $ Loss to Missouri 
10. Taxpayer-funded abortion 

Be a Pro-Life Voice! 
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MOScholars Tax Credits 

Did you know you can direct up to half of your annual state income 
taxes to be used for scholarships for children to attend Catholic 
schools – all at no cost to you? When you write a check to the Bright 
Futures Fund of the MOScholars Scholarship Program for the amount of 
your reserved tax credits, you help fund scholarships for children to attend 
Catholic schools in the Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau, many of whom 
may not have been otherwise able to attend. You are diverting your tax dollars 
you already owe to the state to help students have BRIGHT FUTURES! 
Follow these easy steps: 

1. Go to The Bright Futures Fund Website at https://www.bright 
futuresfund.org and click "Reserve Your Tax Credits Here."  

2. Estimate Your Tax Liability based on what you paid last year. Fill out all 
fields for the MOScholars Tax Credit Reservation System. 

3. Choose Bright Futures Fund from the EAO (Educational Assistance 
Organization) drop down menu. 

4. Reserve Your Tax Credit Amount by December 31, 2024. You will receive an 
Email from the Missouri State Treasurer's office. Print and save your 
confirmation number. You will receive a 100% tax credit for 50% of your tax 
obligation. 

5. Write a check to The Bright Futures Fund for the amount of tax credits 
reserved. Mail your check by December 31, 2024, to: Bright Futures Fund, 
PO Box 419037, Kansas City, MO 64141. After verification from the state, 
you will receive an Email receipt. Include the receipt and a MO-TC form 
with your state income tax filing. (For the current MO-TC form, visit the 
Bright Futures Fund Website or search MO-TC at https://dor.mo.gov/
forms/).  

VIRTUS Update 
On July 1, the Diocese changed to a different company for recording the 
Background Screening information needed for VIRTUS. This personal 
information could not be easily transferred from the previous background 
screening company. All employees and volunteers with active VIRTUS 
accounts must complete these steps: 

 Log into your VIRTUS account at www.virtus.org and follow the prompts 
on the screen to complete the new Background Screening. 

 The Background Consent form and the 2024-2025 Code of Conduct are 
accessible through your VIRTUS account (top left margin).  Please print 
the two forms and sign by hand (not computer generated) and submit 
them to Beverly in the parish office or email bmcmeel@svparish.com. 

The background screenings conducted by the Diocesan Office of Child and 
Youth Protection have never and will never include financial information or 
credit reports. The background screenings are only to verify identity and to 
gather criminal background information 

If you are not trained and would like to volunteer in the parish/school, 
VIRTUS training is necessary. For more information, please contact Beverly at 
573-335-7667 to get started. Thank you for your assistance in maintaining a 
safe environment for all. 

Upcoming Area Events 
Options for Women, 

Help for Families 
Mouse Races 

Friday, August 23, 2024 
Doors open 6:00 p.m. 
Races start 7:00 p.m. 

Knights of Columbus Hall 
318 S. Spanish Street 

Cape Girardeau, Missouri 

Tickets $25.00 
For more information or to 
purchase tickets in advance, 

call 573-339-2032 

 
Annual Apple Creek Picnic 
Saturday, August 31, 2024 

1:00 - 11:00 p.m. 

St. Joseph Parish 
138 St. Joseph Lane 

Apple Creek, Missouri 

All-You-Can Eat Buffet 
3:00 - 7:00 p.m. 

Outdoor Mass 4:00 p.m. 
Music 4:30 - 10:30 p.m. 

Lunch Stands  Country Store 
Games  Bingo  Raffle 

 
Church Women United 

Friday, September 6, 2024 
9:30 a.m. 

First General Baptist Church 
Cape Girardeau, Missouri 

9:30 am  Registration 

10:00 a.m.  Opening Prayer 
 Dedication of Kits 

10:05 am Violence in 
 Cape Girardeau  
 with Leslie Washington 

10:45 am Hope for one More/ 
 Foster-Adopt Connect 
 Crissy Mayberry 

11:30 am Salad Luncheon 

(Please bring a salad for 8 to share) 

More information on 
gathering area bulletin board 

 

 

 

 

IS CATHERINE’S CUPBOARD ON YOUR GROCERY LIST? 

https://k8vxz8jab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UediQAr1yFe7tlrrIGn66R96xzukICZJhT9dL7TWSFWzrs-U-CDT2qN_dKgsTJU2ssDxUyfOu8qFQ582RP-6DiZdwR0OKZGqmc83d75jze7w24k4xBdrXYawePJPa7tgP5WO4SLh0_g8hLmODhPM9YBFIbzeDrhyKaPRCWmbuZM=&c=cYH1IVblZ40iMITf4Z1bcnW7qipwkO3NYJlQzLwZ0RZ
https://k8vxz8jab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UediQAr1yFe7tlrrIGn66R96xzukICZJhT9dL7TWSFWzrs-U-CDT2qN_dKgsTJU2ssDxUyfOu8qFQ582RP-6DiZdwR0OKZGqmc83d75jze7w24k4xBdrXYawePJPa7tgP5WO4SLh0_g8hLmODhPM9YBFIbzeDrhyKaPRCWmbuZM=&c=cYH1IVblZ40iMITf4Z1bcnW7qipwkO3NYJlQzLwZ0RZ
https://k8vxz8jab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UediQAr1yFe7tlrrIGn66R96xzukICZJhT9dL7TWSFWzrs-U-CDT2qN_dKgsTJU2l0x8U8Edjqw96i-yMyd8QTVyJoblghxcXnN8GhzdxjkfU4KbwCAiGY8Sb-FvehhK-XfH1YSGA8tDSncmHBH7Qq7bnFSydE5C&c=cYH1IVblZ40iMITf4Z1bcnW7qipwkO3NYJlQzLwZ0RZoPxz5MARISw=
https://k8vxz8jab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UediQAr1yFe7tlrrIGn66R96xzukICZJhT9dL7TWSFWzrs-U-CDT2qN_dKgsTJU2l0x8U8Edjqw96i-yMyd8QTVyJoblghxcXnN8GhzdxjkfU4KbwCAiGY8Sb-FvehhK-XfH1YSGA8tDSncmHBH7Qq7bnFSydE5C&c=cYH1IVblZ40iMITf4Z1bcnW7qipwkO3NYJlQzLwZ0RZoPxz5MARISw=
http://www.virtus.org
mailto:bmcmeel@svparish.com


K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

 

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
ONE DAY SERVICE 

Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070 · 2591 INDEPENDENCE 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

573-334-9131 
autotireandpartsnapa.com 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

 573-547-8818 
123 Elm Street  Perryville, MO 63701 

info@lundyheatingandcooling.com 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

573-335-5700 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

FTD 

 

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420      www.c-p-u.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

Herman, Gary, 
John & Collin Peters 

5644 State Highway 25 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-243-6282 
www.petersheatingandair.biz 

Dependable Service 
Since 1968 

Dolores aker
EXECUTIVE BROKER, GRI 

21+ Years Experience 

573-579-0848 

Realty Executives Edge 

Office 573-335-8111 

 

1140 N. Kingshighway  Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

www.patrickfurniture.com 

573-334-6146 Store 
Monday - Friday 10 - 6  Saturday 10 - 5 

Kevin Cracraft 

Sales Specialist 

Cell 573-579-0100 
kevin@patrickfurniture.com 

Stan Irwin, AAMS® 
Financial Advisor 

326 S. Mount Auburn Rd., Suite 102 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
573-335-8274 

MAKING SENSE OF INVESTING  

SOUTHEAST MISSOURI 

David Westrich, MD, FACS 

Shawn Parker, MD, FACS 

Todd Lumsden, DO, FAOCO 

John Kinder, MD, FACS 

Tatyana I. Metelitsina, MD 

573-335-2600     

573.332.7223 

Terry Spence D.D.S., M.D.S. 

Jennifer Burzynski D.M.D., M.S. 

2103 Broadway  Cape Girardeau MO 63701 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     
Broadview at Route K 

Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Cape Girardeau   Jackson  
Benton   Perryville 

Altenburg 

573-334-1313 335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 



573-846-6344 

Auto, Home, Life, & Business  (573) 335-5822 

ALWAYS PRESENT 

tdfoundry.io 

hudsonchirocape.com 

Cape’s #1 Chiropractic Clinic 

Please support 
these sponsors! 


